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Benha University participates in AArU Seminar

[image: ]        Prof. Dr. Nasser El Gizawy, the University Vice-president for Post Graduate Studies and Researches' Affairs has participated throughout Zoom application in the seminar organized by the Association of Arab Universities "AArU" about the trends, challenges, and the best practices of distance learning during Corona pandemic under the title of "the Pilot experiments in Distance Learning during Corona"         
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